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APPROVED BY: Dr. Adrien L. Bennings, President 

Kristi Wilson, Chair, PCC Board of Directors 
 

STRATEGIC THEME:  Belonging: Transform our learning culture toward creating a 
sense of belonging and well-being for every student; Delivery: 
Redefine time, place, and systems of educational delivery to 
create a more learner-centric ecosystem; Workforce: Respond 
to community and workforce needs by developing a culture of 
agility; Enterprise: Cultivate a long-term sustainable college 
enterprise 

  
REPORT: In accordance with Board Policy B 210, the Board of Directors 

recognizes the benefits derived by the College   
through membership in various educational organizations   
and from attendance of directors at state and national   
meetings which deal with community college issues. The   
Chair and Vice Chair have considered a slate of   
delegates to attend the OCCA Annual Conference in 
Gleneden Beach, OR from November 1 - 3, 2023. 

 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Board of Directors approves Mari Watanabe, Kien 
Truong as delegates to represent the college at the 2024 
OCCA   Annual Conference. 

https://www.pcc.edu/strategic-plan/

